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— Southland Royalty Company
sTee s ' ' October 16, 1979

Mr. Joe D. Ramey, Director
Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

.Re: Southland Royalty Company
State "14-A" Com. No. 1
1325' FNL and 2303' FEL
Section 14, T-19-S, R-29-E
Eddy County, New Mexico

“Dear Sir:

By letter dated October 11, 1979 administrative approval
was requested for unorthodox location for above well due to
proximity to Amax Chemical Company potash mine.

Please correct the location of this well to read 1325 feet
‘from north line and 2303 feet from east line of section 14, T-19-3S,
R-29-E in Eddy County, New Mexico.

This location is 5 feet south and 3 feet west from original
proposed location. This change will get the location off of the

quarter section line and to place well in the SW/4 of NE/4 of
section 14.

Yours very truly,

District Engineer
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